February 16, 2017

City of Portland

Planning Division 4t Floor
389 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101

RE: Five Seven LLC

To Whom it May Concern:

Five Seven LLC is a customer of Gorham Savings Bank. To the best of our
knowledge Five Seven LLC and the members of the LLC have the adequate
experience and financial ability to develop the proposed project located at

7 Cumberland Avenue, Portland, Maine.

Should you need further information or clarification, please contact me at
(207) 221-8428.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

David N. Moravick
Vice President — Commercial Services

10 Wentworth Drive, Gorham, ME 04038 « Tel. (207) 829-3342
Customer Service Center (207) 839-4796 www.gorhamsavingsbank.com



